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12:00-1:00pm: Hebrew   
Table-Asbell 3rd Floor 
5:00pm: Challah baking 
for Challah for Hunger-
Asbell 1st floor  
 
 

3:45pm: Celebrate Purim 
at the KOVE by reading the 
megillah and eating a     
festive meal-The KOVE 
5:30-7:30pm: Asbell   
Cooking Club-Asbell 3rd 
Floor 
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There will be no Shabbat 
Services tonight. Have a 
fun and safe spring break             
everyone! 
 

11:30am: Challah for    
Hunger sale, each loaf is 
$5-Bottom of the HUB 
7:00pm: Achim weekly 
meeting-383 West     
Louther 

Don’t forget about the Jewish Life                

Photography Contest! This year’s theme is 

Tikkun Olam (repairing the world). Up to 

three submissions can be sent in with a brief 

description and location of each. The          

deadline for entries is April 3, and the top 

three winners will be awarded Amazon gift 

cards! Email jewishlife@dickinson.edu for 

more information.  

Spring Break! 
 

Spring Break! 

Don’t forget about the 
Jewish Life photography 
contest mentioned above, 
spring break is a great 
time to take photos! 

Hillel had a great time  at the Masorti Shabbaton in            

Maryland last weekend! Pictured from left to right: Sarah 

Sloan ‘18, Jeanette Levin ‘17, Sarah Schneid ‘17, Kayla 

Reisman ‘14, Matt Berman ‘18, Jessie Jansen ‘18, and    

Emily Fineberg ‘16. 

Events this Week: 


